----Original Message-----From: Dewell, Jane (ORA)

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 9:33 AM

To: 'Frank James'

Cc: Lumsden, Faith (GOV); Summerhays, Jeannie (ECY); Kelly, Alice (ECY)

Subject: RE: Gateway Pacific Terminal Project

Dear Dr. James,

Thank you for your letter dated August 9, 2011, regarding the Gateway Pacific Terminal (GPT) project. You requested that the Office of Regulatory Assistance (ORA) join WhatcomDocs in requesting that a Health Impact Assessment be conducted by Washington Department of Health as part of the regulatory review process. We will pass your request on to the Department of Ecology, who is co-lead on the regulatory review process, but are not able to promote your request beyond this.

ORA facilitates the Multi-agency Permit (MAP) Team for the GPT project, and information on regulatory processes can be obtained from a secure website at: http://iprmt.ora.wa.gov/ (click on 'new user' and follow the prompts).

Please contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Thank you, Jane

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Jane Dewell, Regional Lead Governor's Office of Regulatory Assistance 3190 160th Ave SE Bellevue, WA 98008-5452 (425) 649-7124 or (425) 577-8445